
Back to School Night 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This is a reminder that tomorrow night will be Westbrook Park’s Back to 
School Night. It will begin at 7PM. Mr. Comfort, the building principal will 
provide a brief presentation. I will be here to meet with you and discuss the 
2018-2019 school year. I hope to see you tomorrow night! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Gonzalez 
jgonzalez@upperdarbysd.org 
610-626-9363 


